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December 30, 2016

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
Executive Director

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: DM 16-869
Constellation Energy Services, Inc.’s Renewal Application — Supplemental
Information

Dear Executive Director:

In Constellation Energy Services, Inc.’s renewal application submitted on
December 21, 2016, we indicated that we will be serving residential customers.
Please note that we are not serving residential customers at this time, but would
like to have the ability to serve them in the future. We will submit a residential
contract prior to serving residential customers.

Also, enclosed is an EDI certificate from Liberty Utilities. In our original renewal
application, we submitted an EDI certificate from National Grid (the former owner
prior to Liberty Utilities).

If there are any questions or additional information required regarding

Constellation Energy Services’ application for renewal please contact Amy
Klaviter at 312-681-1855 or by email at amy.klaviter @constellation.com.
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Catherine Stanley
Analyst, Legal Compliance

Enclosure

cc: executive.director@puc.nh.gov



